
 
 

Primary Health Network is accepting bids for the following water runoff/parking lot repair, with the scope of work 
outlined below:     
 
Location:  Petroleum Valley Medical Center, 296 Church Street Petrolia PA, 16050 

The primary care office located at the address above has a water runoff/drainage issue from the hillside to the west 
(behind) the site.  An adequate drainage system needs to be added between the base of the hill and the parking lot to 
accommodate water runoff.   

Additionally, the entire parking area needs to be resurfaced and striped.  The parking lot would need to be edge milled 
prior to top layer being put down.  The square footage of the area is approximately 20,000 sq ft.   

Details 

This work may be performed during business hours if the work can be scheduled to avoid impact to the 
operation of the primary care and pharmacy located within the building.  If operations will be impacted by the 
project, the project must be completed during off hours and on the weekend. 

Ariel imagery of the location is on page 2.   

Site Visit 

Robert Holbert, Director of Facilities (contact information below), can be contacted to schedule a time to 
view/tour the location, or field any questions regarding the request for quote.  

Robert Holbert, Phone: 724-977-6481, Email: rholbert@primary-health.net 

Bid Submission 

Carl Sizer, CFO, will receive bids via email at finance@primary-health.net or in-person/USPS Mail at 118 Vine 
Avenue, Sharon, PA 16146. Best and final bids should be submitted by 5pm on Wednesday, May 1st, 2024 and 
should only be submitted to Carl Sizer.  
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